
Dear Respected Community Member,

I am a student at the Art & Wilderness Institute, where we are encouraged
and empowered to preserve our beautiful planet.

In 2018, landfills across the world received 27 MILLION tons of plastic. Can
you imagine how many tons of plastic weren't thrown away, but simply
discarded carelessly?

Billions of pounds of plastic dwarf 40% of the earth's ocean surfaces. In all
events, please consider our planet, bestowed upon us to take care of and
preserve for our future generations. Please avoid using STYROFOAM and
PLASTIC. Instead bring your own re-usable tableware or provide
bamboo/paper dishes as a greener alternative.

With everyone pitching in, we have the power to save our beloved home,
planet Earth.

From,
Students at the Art & Wilderness Institute


